
 

 

November 25, 2024 
 
 
 
Sent via Electronic Mail 
Mecklenburg Board of County Commissioners 
Attn: George Dunlap, Chair 
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center 
600 E 4th Street 
Charlotte, NC 28202 
George.Dunlap@MeckNC.gov  
 
RE: Request for Reappointment 
 
Dear Chair Dunlap,  
 
I am pleased to share with you and your colleagues that the Alliance Health (Alliance) Board of Directors 
voted unanimously at its November 7, 2024, meeting to recommend Anthony Trotman’s reappointment to 
Alliance’s Board. His term expires December 31, 2024. It is our custom for current Board members to 
continue serving until they are officially reappointed by their respective Board of County Commissioners. If 
reappointed, Mr. Trotman’s next term would end December 31, 2027. 
 
Mr. Trotman currently serves on one Alliance Board Committees: Client Rights/Human Rights. This 
Committee’s functions include reviewing and evaluating Alliance’s Client Rights policies and recommending 
needed revisions to the Board; overseeing the protection of client rights and identifying and reporting to the 
Board issues which negatively impact the rights of persons served; etc. 
 
We believe Mr. Trotman has a unique perspective and that his continued service on Alliance’s Board helps 
Alliance advance its Vision: The people we serve experience equitable and integrated care, so they live 
health, satisfying lives. We respectfully encourage his reappointment.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
David Hancock 
Board Chair 
 
vi/xx 
 
enclosures  
 
cc: Robert Robinson, Alliance CEO 

Leigh Altman, Mecklenburg County Commissioner/Alliance Board Member 
Kristine Smith, Clerk to the Mecklenburg Board of County Commissioners 
Arlissa Eason, Deputy Clerk to the Mecklenburg Board of County Commissioners 
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